
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: LLLT consideration
Date: Monday, April 19, 2021 8:06:03 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Pamela Jorgensen [mailto:ptjorgens2@comcast.net]
Sent: Saturday, April 17, 2021 5:57 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: LLLT consideration

External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State Courts Network.  Do not
click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are expecting the email, and know the content is
safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT
DO SO! Instead, report the incident.

Supreme Court Administrators and Justices:

I urge you to expand and retain our state’s use of LLLTs.  I believe many of our citizens are denied access to much-
needed legal solutions to their problems because of the high costs associated with hiring attorneys to assist them
with routine matters.  I was pleased when the LLLT program was initiated a few years ago and hoped to see it
expand.  Now, according to the recent article in the Seattle Times, the program may be ended.  Please do not allow
that to happen.

Regards,
Pamela Jorgensen, Burien resident
Sent from my iPad
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